
Submitter: William Klagge 

On Behalf Of: OHA 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR5 

To whom it may concern: 

 

    Sorry, I can’t attend in person. Having the ability to go hunting means a lot to my 

family and I. We get to go up in the woods to see and enjoy things we can’t in every 

day life. Sort of like a treasure hunt. 

 

     We get to harvest a deer, bear or elk, so we can take pride in providing food for 

our family. My family cuts, wraps and enjoys the meal together.  

 

     As a family, it feels great to get out in the woods and enjoy Mother Nature. Plus it 

feels good to have accomplished something as a family together.  

 

     Plus my kids learn a whole different aspect of life besides buying food at a store or 

fast food. 

 

     Thank you for taking time to read this. 

 

      William Klagge 

      364 NE 4th Ave  

      Mill City Or 97369 

      503-720-9966 


